
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Tuesday 14th May 2024 
Parents Meeting 

Year 6 High Ashurst Residential Trip 
Wednesday 19th Friday 21st June 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are excited for the upcoming Year 6 residential trip to High Ashurst. We would like 
to invite you (and your child who is attending High Ashurst) to a meeting after school in 
the hall on Thursday 23rd May. This will be an opportunity to ask any questions you 
may have and to meet some of the staff team who will be accompanying your children 
on the trip. This is a fantastic opportunity for our year group to bond and build on their 
team work as well as making lasting memories of their time at Elmwood Junior School.  
 
We will be talking about: 

- Activities we will be taking part in 
- Accomodation 
- Group selection 
- What items need to be packed 
- and more… 

 
I look forward to seeing you all after school on Thursday 23rd May. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Mr Parkhouse 

Trip Leader 

Headteacher: Mr Chris Marston BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH 
Elmwood Junior School, Lodge Road, Croydon, CR0 2PL 

020 8684 4007 | admin@elmwood-jun.croydon.sch.uk | www.elmwood-jun.croydon.sch.uk 

 


